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REPORTS FROM SOUTH SUDA N 
 

WARLAI CHURCH OF CHRIST 
 

Dear brothers and sisters we are very excited to greet you in 
Jesus Christ’s name.  We are also excited to report and to thank 
you for supporting our churches in South Sudan. May God bless 
you for the support you have provided for many years.  
 

Baptisms:  In two months, we’ve had evangelistic outreach of 
which 73 people were being brought to Christ through baptism. 
  

Our church also has a strong youth and Sunday school and we 
have done a lot of work with evangelism, Bible studies, Sunday 
school and youth activities.  
 

Last may God bless you all in America and our Churches in 
South Sudan. 
 

Requests:  We need your support for our church ministries and 
we hope that God will touch the hearts of our brothers and 
sisters to support us in God's Mission 
--Tito Dahl & William Wol, Warlai Church Evangelists for Christ, 

Aweil South Sudan 

             
MALUALBAI CHURCH OF CHRIST 

Most of our activities have started the last three months but 
some remain as a challenge in what we are doing right now. 
God has tremendously extended his blessing by making 
changes even though the situation is bad in our communities. 
Hunger is very still a very serious problem.  Every Sunday 
church attendance is good and average from 50 to 70 
members. There are a lot of children including orphans who 
have lost their parents in the war.  The need is for a school, a 
feeding center and good care for them.  The church elders 
would like these children to be assisted.  
 

In Malual Bai at Awang-Thou church it is in a very good place 
except the building for Sunday services.  Water is another 
problem that interrupts time of service because the distance 
between the hand pump and church is about one hour which is 
very far.  If God blesses with a hand pump it will be a great 
privilege.  Communities are excited for this program including 
the executive chief of the area and the government local 
administrator of the area.  Secondly, things are in a good mood 
especially in Sunday services.  There are many things we don’t 
have but we need help with 200 South Sudanese Pounds  ($100 
USD) for two month and for table, chairs and the Lord’s Supper 
bread. We struggle to buy juice and bread so we can keep on 
taking the Lord’s Supper every Sunday.  
 

People are receptive to the message and they experience real  
change in their lives. We do visit every village and God is 
making a change. In our evangelism, 20 people have a ready 
been baptized.   We need materials for teaching.  We need 30 
to 50 Bible for Bible studies so that we would be able to have 
continual Bible studies every Sunday.  
 

Requests:  Lord’s Supper juice and bread for two months we 
need 200 SD ($100 USD).   We hope that God will bless us with 
this. A source of drinking water in the church is the major 
problem because it interrupts services on every Sunday. 
--Ezra Lual Evangelist for Malual Bai Church  

 

 

 
Patients waiting to see Dr. Garang at Malek Christian Hospital 

 

MALUAL KON CHURCH OF CHRIST 
 

I greet you in the name of Jesus Christ our Savior: 
We are praying  everyday that the Lord be with you.   
 

From the month of May 2012 to July 2012, we’ve baptized 26 
people 16 are female and 10 male.   We really thank God for 
these accomplishments.  
 

From Friday and Saturday evening, we evangelize and through 
this evangelization effort,  the church has become big and has 
grown successfully. 
 

Our Sunday school children's program has become a chance for 
the church to grow. 
Requests:  Songs book for Sunday worship 
Prayer request for hunger, peace and diseases. 
--Luka  Goc Manot, Malual Kon Church of Christ 
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SUDAN AFRICAN MISSION 

PO Box  187 

Gresham, OR  97030 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 

 Pray for peace in South Sudan.  Pray for the new government that it 
will protect the people and lead with justice and integrity. 

 Pray for the new believers who are being baptized in South Sudan 
through the ministry of Sudan African Mission. 

 Pray for the orphanage at Malek, that those who are leading will 
have wisdom and share God’s mercy. 

 Pray for the Aweil Bible College as it in Jan. 2013 

 Pray for the Malek Christian Hospital, that people will be helped, 
healed and saved from sin as well as disease. 
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SOUTH SUDAN CHURCH OF CHRIST COMPOUND 
 

Receive my warmly and best greeting in Jesus Christ’s name;  
 

The SSCOC compound staffs (South Sudan Church of Christ) 
We have three kitchen staff,  Rebecca Abuk, Angeline Awien, 
and Awal Deng. 
 

We have church clinic staff and cleaners all Awut Koth and 
Nyidier and other workers who work voluntarily from 6.00 a.m. 
to 6.00 p.m. each day for five days a week. Their scope of work 
includes fetching water, firewood collection, cleaning the 
compound and washing dishes. 
--James Akok Deng, SSCOC Mission Compound Manager 
 

MAYOM CHURCH OF CHRIST 
 

This year Aweil north in particular is worse in terms of hunger 
and in addition we are really facing some challenges because of 
lack of rain in our area.   Pray for the new nation and this area 
in particular.  The church as a Christian community has set up a 
meeting to hear some of the issues concerning how to better 
serve the needs of the school children through programs.   
 

The committee was the combination of different groups, 
youth, women, elders, evangelists in many. We met together in 
an effort to reopen the school for children. Children together 
with teachers and parent teachers association are playing a 
very great roles in the church and in the school. 
--Angelo Atak, Mayom Church of Christ  
 

MAJAK AJUONG CHURCH OF CHRIST 
Aweil East Malulkon Church 

 

June till July this year at least 22 believers had been baptized 
into Christ in Majak Ajuong Church of Christ. 
The church is now engaged in conducting evangelistic and 
developmental activity meetings with youth and community 
resource groups in Aweil East especially in Majak and Malual- 

kon where I and Luka ministered. 
--Marko Kuot Yak 
 

 

 
Medicine purchased with IDES funds arriving in Malek, South Sudan.  
The medicine will be used at the Malek Christian Hospital. 
 

SAM NEWS 
 

After reading  in last month's newsletter of the need for a well 
in the village of Malual Bai, a Christian lady in southern 
California has donated $8000 for the well.  Drilling will begin 
the first part of December and should be completed in time for 
Christmas.  Other than sending Christ to earth, this has to be 
the next best Christmas gift this village has ever received.  
Sudan African Mission and the village of Mallual Bai are 
rejoicing! 
 

The VBS at Ridge Chapel, a small congregation in Kansas, OK, 
raised $3,300 for bicycles for the evangelists of South Sudan.   
These funds are enough to purchase nineteen bicycles!   
 

SAM along with Moses Bol will be at ICOM (International 
Conference on Missions) in Indianapolis, Nov. 15-18.  Look for 
us in Booth #321.  Bev will be speaking in LaCrosse, IN at 10 
a.m. and Medaryville, IN at 7 p.m. on Sunday, Nov. 11.  
 
 
 


